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April 3, 2022
To: Nevada State Board of Dental Examiners
From: A. Ted Twesme, D.D.S

Subject: Dr.Dan Orr’s Anesthesia Committee Application
Dear Board Members,

It is my distinct pleasure to submit this letter in support of Dr. Dan Orr’s
application for appointment to the anesthesia evaluation committee. | have
known Dr. Orr for over forty-three years. During that time he has proven to be an
outstanding surgeon who enjoys an exceptional reputation among his colleagues
as well as his patients.

Dr. Orr is eminently qualified to serve as an anesthesia evaluator. He holds a
Masters degree in anesthesia and taught anesthesia for many years at the
University of Nevada School of Dentistry. He has lectured extensively on
anesthesia throughout the United States; and has provided legal testimony as an
anesthesia expert. He is also a former experienced NSBDE anesthesia evaluator.

| believe that Dr. Orr would be an exceptional anesthesia evaluator. He has my
highest recommendation for appointment.

Sincerely,

st e JhS.

A Ted Twesme, D.D.S.
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